
Got an idea to 
commemorate the 
75th anniversary of 
Windrush?

Get in touch
Email: general.enquires@tnlcommunityfund.org.uk

Phone: 0345 410 2330

Thanks to National Lottery 
players, grants of up to 
£10,000 are available

With this year being the 75th 
anniversary of Windrush, The 
National Lottery Community 

Fund has grants of up to £10,000 
available for communities 
across the UK that want to 

commemorate this occasion  
with an activity or event.
Apply for grants between  

£300-£10,000. Applications 
should be received 12 weeks 

before your project starts.

Interested in applying?
Scan this QR code:
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